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VSE Awarded $13M Task Order to Support
Pacific Air Force
VSE will continue providing management and technical services support to the PACAF Air
Logistics Center in Guam

ALEXANDRIA, Va.-- VSE Corporation (Nasdaq: VSEC) reported today that its International
Group has been awarded a Firm Fixed Price (FFP) task order to continue providing support
to the Pacific Air Force (PACAF) Command pre-positioned equipment program located in
Guam. The task order was awarded through VSE’s GSA Logistics Worldwide schedule and
has a value in excess of $13.1 million over a five-year period of performance.

VSE employs over 30 technical personnel to support the PACAF Air Logistics Operations
Center (PACAF/ALOC) in Guam, Korea and Hawaii. VSE provides administrative,
management, and technical services for War Reserve Materiel (WRM) and Base
Expeditionary Airfield Resources (BEAR) assigned to the PACAF area of operations. Areas
of support include project and product management, product assurance and testing, product
planning, technical engineering and logistics support.

“We are very pleased to have been selected by Headquarters Pacific Air Force to continue
providing support for the maintenance, storage, and reconstitution of BEAR assets within the
PACAF area of operations,” said International Group President Harry Flammang. “Since
2004, VSE has successfully maintained nearly 400 increments of BEAR assets in Guam,
and we look forward to supporting this important program in the coming years.”

About VSE

Established in 1959, VSE is a diversified federal services company focused on solving issues
of global significance with integrity, agility and value. VSE is dedicated to making our clients
successful by delivering talented people and innovative solutions for logistics, engineering, IT
services, construction management consulting and supply chain management. For additional
information on VSE services and products, please see the Company's web site at
www.vsecorp.com or contact Randy Hollstein, VSE Corporate Vice President of Sales and
Marketing, at (703) 329-3206.
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